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Murray Kennedy

From:
Sent:
To
Siject:

John Tizard bwtizard@oakleymoran.co.nz]
Sunday, 6 May 2001 14:25
Murray Kennedy
Re: report

Murray,
The draft paper is fine. The revised procedure complies with the WRWBA.
There is the odd typo you might want to correct.
----- Original Message -----
From: Murray Kennedy cMurray.Kennedy@wrc.govt.nz>
To: ‘John Tizard’ cjwtizard@oakleymoran.co.nz>
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2001 4:02 PM
Subject: FW: report

> John, attached is a report about a change in the way the end of year
> adjustment is carried out for the water levy. Essentially the change is
one
> of timing. It is not something which we have found easy to explain.
>
> Could you please check from a legal perspective. A response by late next
> Wednesday would be appreciated.
>
>
> Murray Kennedy
> Strategy & Asset Manager
>
> > -----Original Message-----
> > From: Kirsty Prentice
> > Sent: Friday, May 04, 2001 3:Ol  PM
> > To: Murray Kennedy
> > Subject: report
>>
> > ==MK Report - Setting Wholesale Water Levy.doc>>
>


